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05th November 2020 
 
Email chiefexecutive@dublincity.ie 

 
Mr Owen Keegan 
Chief Executive 
Dublin City Council 
Chief Executive's Department  
Civic Offices 
Wood Quay 
Dublin 8 
 
 
Dear Mr Keegan 
 
At the October meeting of Council a number of Members expressed their acute 
disappointment at the demolition of 40 Herbert Park, the former home of Michael Joseph 
O’Rahilly.  During discussion, Members spoke of the historical significance of the property 
and the strong links it had to many in the Mid Ulster district. 
 
The meeting resolved to write to Dublin City Council and express its support for the call for 
the reconstruction of the property. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Councillor Cathal Mallaghan 
Chair 
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